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Sir,

I am directed to state for your information that in the 
opinion of the Trustees of the Garton Foundation Studentship, 
and of the Assessors, no candidate was sufficiently or fully 
qualified to be granted the award of the Studentship which 
was offered in 1933.

In the circumstances the Trustees propose to offer the 
Studentship for award in 1934, and they have pleasure in inviting 
the Governing Body of the University of McGill to recommend a 
candidate for next year.

I enclose a form of nomination and copies of the regulations 
governing the award and tenure of the Studentship.

If your University desire to recommend a candidate for 
next year’s award may I ask that the nomination papers, and 
necessary documents, may reach me not later than 1st February 
1934. In the event of no recommendation being received from 
you by that date the Trustees will assume that the University 
is not putting forward the name of any candidate.

I am, Sir,
"Your obedient servant
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